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September 29, 2005 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee Members 
FROM: Peter Paquet, Manager Wildlife and Resident Fish 
 
SUBJECT: Bonneville Briefing on Capitalizing Wildlife Acquisitions 
 
 
Bonneville Power Adminstration staff will brief the Fish and Wildlife Committee members on 
potential alternative contracting procedures for capitalizing land acquisitions for wildlife 
mitigation.  This potential new approach is intented to resolve existing problems with the use of 
capital funds for wildlife mitigation projects.  Further information on this item will transmitted to 
you at a later date.   
 
 
 


